
February 2016 Meeting Minutes – Northwest Skyraiders (Control Line Model Airplane Club) 

Meeting held February 9, 2016 7:00 PM at Denny’s at 1246 North Central Ave, Kent, WA. 

Eleven members were present including: 

• Mike Potter – president 
• Mike Haverly – Vice President 
• Dave Gardner – Safety Officer 
• John Knoppi 
• Steve Helmick 
• Addis Elmore 
• Nick Stratis 
• Kris Millard 
• Trent Marvin 
• Howard Rush 
• Ben Jones 

Mike Potter called the meeting to order.  The meeting went well.  We picked up a new member Addis 
Elmore, from Texas.  He signed up and paid his dues. He is another retired guy and a long time stunt 
flyer and is living in Redmond. 

 The members elected to pay the airport lease for the rest of February and all of March. The airport wants a 
list of members. They also said the email link to let them know when we will be flying will be up soon.  

Drone licensing we discussed , everyone thinks it is wrong to include Control Line in this but most everyone 
got a FAA number in spite of not agreeing.  

 Nick Stratis  got two free booths for the club at the Northwest Aviation Convention And Trade Show next 
weekend at the Puyallup fairgrounds. We also will have a roped off asphalt area to fly demos 
at.  www.washington-aviation.org/NACoverview.html   

 Dave up dated the contest list. 

Steve Holt 

Northwest Skyraiders Secretary/Treasurer 

Steven.E.Holt@comcast.net 

425-757-7542 (Mobile) 

425-430-8200 (Home) 
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